
“For just as the body is one and has many members, and all the members of the body,
though many, are one body, so it is with Christ. For in one Spirit we were all baptized into

one body—Jews or Greeks, slaves or free—and all were made to drink of one Spirit.”
1 Corinthians 12:12–13
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WAYS TO STAY
INFORMED

Make sure the church

office has your current

email and phone

number on file

Follow us on Facebook

and Instagram

Check the church

webpage often

Pick up a copy of the

newsletter

Attend church service

regularly

Stay in contact with

other church members

Woodlake Baptist Church
3940 Highway 138

Covington, GA 30014
770.385.7777

Pastor Jerry Grey

New Wednesday NightNew Wednesday Night
Bible StudyBible Study

Starting Wednesday, September 3rd
A 12-session Bible Study focusing on knowing and

doing the will of God.

Books will be available for you to
purchase at the Welcome Desk.

You can also purchase a book on
Amazon.



August 17th
September 21st
October 19th

MINISTRY NEWSMINISTRY NEWS

WOMEN'S MINISTRY

STUDENT MINISTRY

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY
Fall 2025 dates coming soon!

Sunday, August 10th
Cinco de Bunco at 5:00 pm

Thursday, September 25th-
Saturday, September 27th
Women’s Retreat in Ellijay

Thursday, August 28th
in the Fellowship Hall 

at 6:00 pm

LEGACY LEADERS

Sunday, August 17th
Legacy Cafe Fundraiser

Sunday, September 7th
Student & Families Picnic 

at Memorial Park 
at 4:00 pm

SECURITY TEAM
Saturday, August 9th

Saturday, September 13th
Meetings take place 

at 10:00 am

MEN’S MINISTRY
Saturday, August 16th

Rise and Shine Breakfast
at 9:00 am

Church-Wide Cookout
Sunday, September 14th

Student Ministry
Legacy Cafe
Help support Woodlake’s Student

Ministry by visiting the Legacy
Cafe for breakfast and coffee

before Sunday School!

Fall 2025 Dates

Fall Church-Wide Events

Homecoming
Sunday, October 5th 

Fall Festival
Saturday, November 8th

Holiday Meal
Sunday, December 7th

Continue to
pray for a

great school
year for all of
our students,
teachers, and
school system

staff!


